MuniLegisIativeReview

From: Wade Barney I
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 8:44 PM

To: MunilegislativeReview; Wade Barney

Subject: Municipal Legislative Review

Hi, | understand that you are in the process of updating the Municipalities Act and the City of St. John's Act. | also
understand that the current Municipalities Act and the City of St. John's Act lack a wetlands policy. In order to
protect and support our current limited wetlands in St. John's | would like to "encourage you to include wetland
legislation in the City of St. John's Act that protects and preserves what we have left of our wetlands and other

environmentally valuable areas.

Thank you for your consideration.

Wade Barney



